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Mahr Named to 2022 Class of Clean 
Energy Leadership Institute Fellows
Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that associate Bo Mahr has been 
named to the 2022 Fellowship class of the Clean Energy Leadership Institute.

Based in the firm’s Kansas City office, Mahr practices in the firm’s Energy & 
Natural Resources group and its Solar Energy, Wind Energy and Development 
& Tax Credits practices. His broad range of experience spans renewable energy 
development from site control to land use, incentives, environmental 
compliance, and debt and tax equity financing

The Clean Energy Leadership Institute’s Fellowship program equips emerging 
leaders with the technical knowledge, leadership development training, and 
passionate community dedicated to accelerating the transition to a clean 
energy economy.
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